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The Students' Union Notes  

The Students’ Union notes that block learning is a new technique within the University of Suffolk, 

but there are aspects of it that raise concerns for a number of students. Many students that have 

additional responsibilities and needs are finding the new style of teaching inaccessible, due to the 

intense teaching style and closer deadlines.  

The Students' Union Believes  

The Students’ Union believes that all students should have an equal opportunity to their learning 

and should have access to the same learning environment as their peers. With the lack of 

adjustments – other than that of the time frame of modules – to this new style of learning, students 

who have disabilities and additional needs are being disadvantaged.  

The Students' Union Resolves  

The Students’ Union resolves that the sabbatical officers work with, and feedback to the directorate 

of learning and teaching and students’ services to ensure that the student experience and the 

process for extensions is supportive and is equal for everyone.  


